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I'm sending out this special newsletter as a reminder about 
the Idaho Chapter meeting on February 26-27. The October 
newsletter included a call for papers and a possible theme 
of "Wildlife Habitat In Idaho: Conflicts and Opportunities." 
Well the response to the call for papers wasn't exactly over­
whelming (Karen has received 1 abstract so far). Because of 
this situation, we are making this special request to you, 
the members of the Idaho Chapter. The great support of the 
membership and excellent quality of the papers at the last 
few meetings has been a real tribute to the vitality of the 
Idaho Chapter and its members. Whether you've got a paper 
to fit this theme or not, we need your active support ' now! 
So get your abstract in gear and let's make the 1988 meeting 
of the Idaho Chapter the best yet! I hope you all have a 
joyous Christmas shared with family and close friends and a 
healthy and happy New Year! 

Chuck Blair 
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CALL FOR PAPERS 
IDAHO CHAPTER 

THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY 

26-27 February 1988 
Boise, Idaho 

Members and non-members are encouraged and invited to submit papers on the 
biology and management of Idaho's game and nongame wildlife species for the 
scientific program of the annual Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society Meeting. 
THE DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF ABSTRACTS IS 31 DECEMBER 1987. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PREPARING THE ABSTRACT: 

1. Type everything within the box below The copy you submit will be used in 
the meeting's program. Letters crossing the line will not be printed, so 
practice typing the abstract before doing your final submitted version. 

2. Do not fold across the abstract since this form will be photocopied. 
3. Use a typewriter or word processor with clean, 12-pitch Elite print. 

The copy should be dark enough to duplicate clearly. 
4. Put the title (less than 15 words) and author names in caps, and use 

single spacing except between the title/author lines and text 
as in the example below: 

THE NESTING STATUS OF SWAINSON'S HAWKS IN IDAHO. 

M. BECHARD, AND R. P. HOWARD. Department of Biology, Boise State 
University, Boise, ID 83725. 

Surveys of Swainson's hawks were conducted in eastern Idaho during the 
summers of 1985 and 1986 •••••• 

6. Send the original and 1 copy of the abstract to: 
Karen Steenhof, Program Chairman, 
Boise District BLM, 3948 Development Avenue, Boise, Idaho 83705. 
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